
NOTICE 

 
TOWN OF OXFORD 

 

 
A public hearing will be held on the proposed Ordinance #42, Town of Oxford Plan 

Commission.  Said public hearing will be held at the Town Hall on Wednesday, October 

11, 2017 at 6:00 PM.   This ordinance is scheduled to be adopted by the town board at 

the regular monthly meeting that follows. Copies of the proposed ordinance are posted 

at the Town Hall and on the Town’s website (www.townofoxfordwi.com). 

 

Mary Walters 
Town Clerk 
 
 

http://www.townofoxfordwi.com/

